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HB 3464 

 

Thank you for allowing me to voice my opinion.  I oppose HB 3464.  There are 

already rules and regulations in place to protect the beaver population.  This will add 

undue stress and financial burden for property owners.  Beaver dams impede the 

flow of natural flowing streams and cause serious issues for land owners.  Once 

wetlands are established on property the value of that property decreases. 

 

Please do not pass this Bill.  The protection of animals is very important to me, 

however, I consider this government over-reach and another example of putting 

animal welfare before human welfare, which could cause serious damage. 

 

Thank you, 

Anna Rippy   


